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I support SB 906 to ensure transparency of itemized information on the employee's 

pay statement.  Without it an employee has difficulty discerning the accuracy of 

payment and deductions.  This allows potential errors to go uncaught by the 

employee and has the potential for decreased confidence and trust in the employer.  


